From: Barbara S Taylor

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council

Cc: Vivian Ihekoronye

Subject: Rent Stabilization

Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 8:13:12 AM

Council Members,

I support rent stabilization. While I am not happy with the compromises made I stand behind the rent stabilization
recommendations.

EVERYONE is impacted by inflation. Renters as well as landlords. Particularly during this period of inflation
renters are being hit hard with no corresponding wage increases.

Please enforce the rent stabilization proposal to ensure equitable housing for all. This is important for healthy and
stable housing for all St. Paul residents.

Barbara Taylor
Retired Citizen and homeowner

Ward 3

Sent from my iPhone
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